
fruits grains

cereal  - selection of breakfast
cereals with milk  7

oatmeal - piping hot with cream
and brown sugar  8

granola yogurt berry parfait  -
creamy vanilla yogurt, seasonal
berry's topped with crunchy granola 
10

bowl of fresh mixed seasonal
berries or fruit -  12

griddle 

french toast - served with fresh
fruit and hot maple syrup  13

buttermilk pancakes - served with
butter and hot maple syrup  13

eggs

egg sandwich - fried or scrambled
egg with bacon or sausage served on
a warm croissant or english muffin  
13

omelet - build your own with any
three items, served with breakfast
potatoes and toast   15

eggs benedict - poached eggs,
canadian bacon, english muffin and
hollandaise served with breakfast
potatoes  15

le montrose all american - two
eggs, breakfast potatoes and choice
of ham, bacon or sausage served
with juice, coffee or tea and
breakfast bread   18

sides

egg -  3 breakfast potatoes -  4

veggies - broiled tomato, sautéed
spinach and grilled mushrooms  6

meats - ham, canadian bacon, pork
or turkey sausage and applewood
smoked bacon  8

fresh seasonal berries -  8

beverages

coffee or tea -  4 espresso  -  6

assorted freshly squeezed juices
-  5

cappuccino or café latte -  7

bloody mary or mimosa - served
after 9 AM  12

*FOR THOSE WITH FOOD-ALLERGY CONCERNS, PLEASE LET YOUR SERVER KNOW IN
ADVANCE.


